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Friday 27th March  

Support for the Vulnerable in our Community 

Just to let you know that we are still here. We hope you are keeping yourselves safe and well. 

On Wednesday, we told you about some support that is being offered within our community.  If you 
need any help (collection and delivery of your free school meal entitlement, for example) please 
contact Dawn on 07847 467 141 or you can search for 'COVID 19 Howdon Support' on Facebook. 

We now have news from Dawn of more support which is available for some of the most vulnerable 
in our community. 

VODA is a volunteer group who are specifically helping people who are self-isolating who don't have 
anyone else to help them. This wonderful service is offering to do shopping for those people who 
have no other source of help or collect prescriptions on their behalf. 

If you know of someone who could benefit from this help, the number to call is 0345 2000 101. 

For more information, or if you are interested in volunteering, you can also check out their website 
www.voda.org.uk 

Keep checking our website daily. If there aren't any updates, there isn't any new information. 

Please note also, all the information we share on our main page is recorded as a letter and added 
to the website too. 

Stay safe. #rdpsfamily 

Mr W Myers, Headteacher 
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